For the third time now, the University of Wuerzburg is offering a German language summer course in August. The course takes place from August 1-29 and includes language lessons on levels A1-C1, cultural studies classes, a social program and trips. The city of Wuerzburg is located in central Germany, near Frankfurt.

More information can be found on the course website, which is available both in English and German:
http://www.daf-sommerakademie.zfs.uni-wuerzburg.de/en/international_summer_school_for_german/

Or you might also like to take a look at our summer course on the DAAD
website:
https://www.daad.de/deutschland/studienangebote/sommerkurse/de/?p=d&s=sk&id=1142&page=1&sortBy=1&display=list&q=w%C3%BCrzburg 


If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us:
E-mail: daf-sommerakademie@uni-wuerzburg.de   
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